No.EDN-HE(21)A(10)03/2021-V-Misc
Directorate of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Dated Shimla-1 the May 2022
To ’
1. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
in Himachal Pradesh
2. All the Principals,
Govt./Pvt. Degree/Skt./Fine Art Colleges in,
Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Awareness campaign regarding various help lines started by Govt. for

girls/women.

On the above cited subject, it is intimated that Govt. has started various
help-lines like Gudia help-line & Shakti App for women safety & Hoshiyar Singh Helpline in
order to provide good governance to the people of the State. In this regard, you are, therefore,
directed to issue necessary directions to all the establishments (Govt./Private) working under your
control to give vide publicity regarding above help-lines amongst the students of colleges/schools

under intimation to this Directorate at the earliest.

This may be given personal attention and top priority please.

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh

Endst. Even Dated Shimla-1 May, 2022
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1. The Principal Secretary(Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh w.r.t. his office letter

No. EDN-A-Ka(8)-4/201-Part-I dated 12-05-2022
2. h. Vinod Sharma, S/o Sh. Rattan Chand, Village Duhal Bangwala, Post Office Kinnu,
\/’?‘ehsil Amb, Distt Una(H.P.)

4 The Technical Officer, IT-Cell (Internal) with the direction to upload the same on
departmental website.

4, Guard file. (\

Director of Higher Education ,
{ Himachal Pradesh
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